
 

Dear Parent/Carers 

We hope you all had a good summer break.  

Welcome to the new Federation HEYSA (Haringey Early Years Schools Alliance) made 
up of Woodlands Park Nursery School and Children’s Centre and Rowland Hill Nursery 
School and Children’s Centre. We have a new logo to represent HEYSA which you will 
see alongside the existing logos for both schools on all correspondence. The governors 
and senior staff have also developed the new purpose, visons and values which reflect 
the work of HEYSA. These can be found on both school's websites and in the schools.  

On the 12th September 2024 with the support of Haringey Council and Haringey 
Educational Partnership we formed the governing body. I would like to introduce 
myself, I am Jane Perryman, the newly elected Chair of Governors for HEYSA. I have 
been co-chair of governors at Rowland Hill for over three years and I am now looking 
forward to working across both schools. I have worked most of my career in Early Years 
and look forward to meeting the children and families in our federation. 

As governors we are very excited by this new venture between the two Nursery schools 
to raise outcomes for children and to ensure each child has the best start in life. Please 
look out for the communications next week regarding the Parent Governor elections. 
We plan to run termly drops in for families in both schools with members of the 
governing body to provide opportunities for us to work together for the children and 
their families in our communities. 

We look forward to meeting you and working together to continue supporting our 
wonderful nursery schools and children’s centres. 

Have a lovely week end 

Your sincerely 

 

Jane Perryman  

Chair of Governor Haringey Early Years Schools Alliance (HEYSA) 


